
                             October 9, 2022                                        28th Sunday in Ordinary Time  

Welcome to our Parish Community! 
If you are new to St. Joseph, we welcome you – whether you have come 
here from another part of the country, from across the world, or simply 
from another parish. You have helped us celebrate the liturgy in a beautiful 
way. If you would like to become part of our Catholic community,  
please fill out a registration form available on our website. Welcome!  

Prayers: For our Armed Forces at home and overseas 
including Christian Fraga, Steven Hahn, Ramon   Var-
gas, Ian Dimmick, John Hylden, Christy Hylden, An-
drew Jacobsen, Alexander Araujo, Tyson Kaas,  

Christian Shink, Juan Borrego, Estrella Gomez,  Erick 
Miller, Eric Sheldon, and Justin Dennis Byerly. For  
our sick including Drew Schreiber, Gil Gloria, Elaine 
Himes, Lois and Rick Rutherford, Jan Billings, Rory 

Valdes, Jan McCallister, Fr. Lawrence Reilly, Silvia Rodri-
guez, Kathleen Barone, Monica Moore, Lourdes Nelson, 
Jessica Floeter, Billy Sickles, Nestor Barba, Elizabeth 
Torres, Eva Bratton, Kim Davis, Kathy Ramirez, Bill Roe, 
Donna Whitehead, John Curran, Bob and Mary Ross, Al-
berto Carranza, Danika Whitsett, Fr. Tom Long,  Jerry 
Mikkelsen, Kelly Freeman, Gus Perez, Jim Nicacio,  Arlene 
Callahan, Dominic Nicacio, Luca Nicacio, Phyllis and Jack 
Pelletier, Nancy Park, Marlene Madrigal, Sherri McKie, 
Hugo Garcia, Vanessa   Nicacio,  Carol Smith, Pat Lesko-
var, Tony Wise, Patty Brown,  Armando  Rodriguez, Jose 
Del Angel,  Zara Husan, Ronald Campbell, Raquel Cardo-
za, Bob DeLorenzo, Samuel Quintanilla, Frank Leifheit, Pat 
McKie Szacik,  Christy Leskovar, Carmen Nava, Mike 
Draper, Peter Braun, Tracy Slater, Yolanda Quintero, 
Kimberly Hansen, Hazel Meister, Ernie  Scwierczynski, 
Kolton Hansford, Jeannine Soehnlein, Jose Del Angel and 
all parishioners experiencing health problems and for those 
from our community who have passed away recently. Please 
call when your ill family member gets better, so we can make 
room for someone else on the list of prayers for the sick. 

 
   

 
 
 

Stewardship Message 
“Has none but this foreigner returned to give thanks to 

God?” Luke 17:18 
Most of us live relatively “easy” lives. We have food, shelter, 

clothing and money. We go on vacation every year and own a car 
or two. Most of us take this all for granted. Did you ever notice that 

people with the least possessions are usually the most grateful? 
Shouldn't this be the other way around? Take time every day and 
thank God for all He has given you and discern how He is calling 

you to share your gifts. 
Collection for  October 2, 2022 

 
Sunday Offerings     $16,729.89 
Building Fund          $981.00 
School Donations         $1067.42  
Diocese            $190.75 
St. Vincent              $50.00 

                                                      
Openings:     

 12am (after 11pm Sun.) 
Monday 2 am 

Tuesday 12 am 
Wed 2pm & 3am, Sat 4am  

The Adoration Chapel 
is open to visitors.  

 Please call:  
Carol, 582-5011, or,  en español,  

Delmi, 509-528-8896, to obtain a personal code for entry. 
 
Jesus speaking to St. Faustina - “I desire that (Eucharistic)  
Adoration take place for the intention of imploring Mercy for 
the world.” 

Monday  

6:30 am 

† Keith Crowell 

8:30 am 

† Elaine Loftus 

Tuesday  

6:30 am 

† Elaine Loftus 

8:30 am 

† Zetilda Kelly 

Wednesday  

6:30 am 

† Teodoro Olivera 

8:30 am 

Rebecca Ortiz (Intention) 

Thursday  

6:30 am 

† Patrick Bernard Loftus 

8:30 am 

† Leo & Sheila Hansen 

7:00 pm 

† Juan G. Mendoza 

Friday  

6:30 am 

† Charles Anthony Ruggles 

8:30 am 

† Alex & Clarine Lysiak 

 

Saturday  

8:30 am 

† Margaret Tobin Loftus 

5:30 pm 

† Lenora Schab 

† Peter Clemens 

7:00 pm 

† Oscar Farias 

† Amalia Del Pozo 

† Juan G. Mendoza 

Sunday  

9:00 am 

Elma Tirol Deleon (Birthday) 

11:00 am 

Rebecca Ortiz (Intention) 

1:00 pm 

† Amalia Del Pozo 

† Jorge Santos Valle Garcia 

5:30 pm 

† Ann Morgen 

7:00 pm 

Refugio Madrigal (Healing) 

 Holy Mass and Anointing of the Sick 
Thursday, October 13, 2022  

Big Church at 11:00 am  
 

This year we will celebrate the Sacrament of the Sick at St. 
Joseph Parish within a Eucharistic celebration. The  

Sacrament of the Sick will be administered to all who are 
suffering from an ailment or undergoing medical treatments, 

as well as the frail and elderly.   
  

Please bring family members and friends to celebrate this 
liturgy. Those involved in providing health care are also invit-

ed for this special morning. 

October 10-16 



A NOTE FROM  
SERRA CLUB OF TRI CITIES 

 
"But the word of God is not chained." 
Are you considering a vocation to  
proclaim the word of God as a priest or 
consecrated religious? 
 
Please pray for the seminarians of your 
diocese as they start a new year. 
 
Spokane Diocese            Yakima Diocese 
Peter Guthrie              Antonio Garcia Osegueda 
Andrew Kelley             John Washington 
Nathan Loe               Daniel Sanchez 
Josh Haxton              Jesus Hiram 
Nicholas Magarelli            Kinzzy Dorcely 
Mitch Carey                 Ramses Yates 
Christopher Appel   
Colby Richards 
Patrick Arkoosh 
Nick Sund 

Traveling Vocations Crucifixes 
 

Courtesy of the Serra Club of the Tri Cities, St Joseph’s has two 
Traveling Vocations Crucifixes—one at the 9:00 am Mass and one 
at the 1:00 pm Mass. Sign up to take a crucifix (box includes the 
crucifix, rosary, and prayer cards) home for one week and pray for 
vocations—all vocations, but especially vocations to the Priesthood, 
Diaconate, and Vowed Religious Life. We pray that more young 
men and women will hear God’s call and say yes. Remember,  
without priests, we would not have the Holy Eucharist or 
other sacraments!!  
 10/9 Tom & Pat St. Hilaire  
 10/16 Michael Stark  
 10/23 Joe & Pat Barajas  
 10/30 Marty & Marie Smith  
 
With questions or to sign up, contact Celine Petersen,  
509-582-8738, or Irma Valdivia, 509-366-4422 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Every Wednesday in-person or live on Facebook   
 9:15 am in the Parish Office, second floor rooms A and B. 

 

Halloween is around the corner. 

 Candy donations are welcomed at the Parish 

 Office.  

St. Paul tells us that we all have gifts. There are 

many kinds of gifts and each of us has something 

we can offer to others. The Society of St. Vincent 

de Paul in our parish needs you and your gifts to 

help those in need. Are you competent on a computer? We need 

you. Are you good with helping others in person? We need you. 

Are you bilingual and willing to answer and direct our phone  

messages? We need you. Is it time for you to live your religious 

convictions and give back for all you have received? To learn more, 

call Tom Curran at 206-406-9996. 

SAVE THE DATE – MISSION CONGRESS 2022 

Saturday, October 15, 2022 

Theme: For a Synodal Church:  

Communion | Participation | Mission 

 

Holy Family Parish     

5315 Tieton Drive, Yakima 98908 

Fee: Adults - $25 | Children (under 12) - $15 

Follow us on Facebook to view more pictures and to be  

informed of future diocesan events, @yakima.diocese  

The Dawn of the Messiah 

 
Please join fellow parishioners for an Advent Book Study, reading 

The Dawn of the Messiah: The Coming of Christ in Scripture  

beginning Wednesday, November 2, for 5 weeks.  Two  

opportunities will be offered, 9:30 to 11:00 am facilitated by Laura 

Sieler and Fr. Riccardo and an evening class from 7:00 to 8:30 am 

facilitated by Joe & Pat Barajas and Fr. Riccardo. 

 

Please register early so books can be purchased ($16.00 per 

copy).  The first two chapters will be discussed at the first meeting. 

Any  questions, please call Parish Office. 

St. Joseph is Hiring ! 

St. Joseph’s Parish is seeking a part-time 

maintenance person.  This position is for 20 

hours per week.  Please contact Fr. Felipe or 

Deacon Bill for more information. 

   Through the generous donations of parishioners, we will be 

 repairing the steps into the Small Church on October 10, 11, and 

12.  During that time, access will be blocked and Masses and  

Communion Services will be held in the Big Church.  Thank you for 

your ongoing support of St. Joseph’s Parish. 


